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DELIVERED VIA EMAIL  
 
CRA No. D17783-00 
 
November 20, 2013 

Ms. Dona Seger-Lawson 
Director Regulatory Operations 
The Dayton Power and Light Company 
1065 Woodman Drive 
Dayton, OH 45432 
 
 
Re: Notification of CBP Auction Results 
 
Dear Ms. Seger-Lawson: 
 

Pursuant to the requirements of paragraph 9 of the October 30, 2013 Finding and Order of the Public 

Utility Commission of Ohio (“PUCO” or “Commission”), please find attached a redacted version of the 

post-auction letter addressed to you (and cc’d to others) that the Auction Manager, CRA International, 

submitted on October 28, 2013 following the conclusion of the Dayton Power and Light Company’s  

(“DP&L”) Competitive Bidding Process Auction to procure supply for Standard Service Offer customers of 

DP&L.  

Other than an update to the redactions pursuant to paragraph 9 of the Finding and Order cited above, the 

attached redacted letter is no different than the letter sent to you on October 28, 2013. 

Sincerely yours, 

CRA INTERNATIONAL, INC. 
 

 
 
Robert Lee 
Vice President 
 
cc: 
 
Eric Weldele, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Tim Benedict, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ray Strom, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
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